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To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Ultra-Poly Corporation, who, for over 50 years
have been one of the leading plastic recycling innovators in the US.

Starting out in a basement in 1974, Ultra-Poly Corporation has grown significantly throughout the years,
continuing to develop their strong reputation in the plastic recycling world. It supplies plastic
manufacturing products and services to clients in various industries, with a mission to grow and remain
a leading pioneer in plastic recycling through innovation.

The team at Ultra-Poly Corporation are highly skilled experts in the field and through a set of core
values, the entire team helps the company to reach its goals and missions. The team is reliable and
committed to exceeding customer expectations and finding all the best solutions.

| recommend Ultra-Poly Corporation because it consists of a team of skilled experts with over 50 years
of experience to back up its mission. | also appreciate its dedication to maintaining the core values of
loyalty, reliability, and leadership.

Sincerely,
Eric Posner

Business Development Specialist
Schooley Mitchell

120 Nassau Road Huntington, New York USA, 11743 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/niponneil
Main: 631.872.9720 Email: eric.posner@schooleymitchell.com
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